
JURY DUTY 
Jury duty is scheduled for Monday, December 

3, 2018.  At this time, jury selection is still 

scheduled for Monday, December 3rd. If you 

have received a jury summons, please report to 

the Austin County Clerk's Office (first floor) by 

8:30 am on December 3rd. Check our website 

(www.austincounty.com) or call 979-865-5911 

x2235 for updates.  Thank you in advance for 

your cooperation. 

http://www.austincounty.com/



